
 

Friday August 15, 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 We are off to a great start for your child’s Jr. 

Kindergarten year!  I’m so excited for all of the days ahead 

and I hope that you are too!  The children have worked and 

played hard these first two days of school.  I’m sure that you had great 

sleepers at night!   

  

I just wanted to remind you of a few things.  First, I 

sent home a five digit number and user name/login with 

your child.  Please help your child remember/memorize 

these.  This is how the students sign on for Success Maker 

(computers), Scootpad (computer program), and how they receive lunch 

daily.  Please practice it with them over the weekend.  Secondly, if you 

have not returned part of the packet from Open House, please do so 

soon.  The three forms I need are:  Field Trip permission, Internet permission, 

and Pickup Permission (all forms are printed on purple paper).  If there is a 

change in your child’s pickup routine at night, please send note in your 

child’s backpack (place note in child’s folder), call the office before 2:00 

p.m., or email me before 2:00 p.m.  This will help eliminate any 

misunderstandings.  And lastly, please make sure you are sending a small 

snack with your child.  This can be sent daily or a week at a time.   

 Next week we will be focusing on a Chicka Chicka 

Boom Boom theme.  There are some great, hands on 

learning projects planned for the entire week   We will 

also be reviewing our classroom rules (listening carefully, 

follow directions, keep hands, feet, objects to yourself, no 



excessive talking, be respectful to others and their property, and show 

appropriate behavior in all areas of the school).  Please review these rules 

with your child.     

 Please feel free to call or stop in at any time, whether you are 

concerned or just want to visit.  I believe our communication is vital 

and will only help your child succeed.   

Have a great weekend. 

       Mrs. Galles      


